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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

 

222 Centennial Road and 35 Acheson Boulevard – 
Zoning Amendment and Plan of Subdivision 
Applications – Request for Direction Report 
 

Date: November 18, 2014 

To: Scarborough Community Council  

From: Director, Community Planning, Scarborough District  

Wards: Ward No. 44 – Scarborough-East 

Reference 

Number: 
File Nos. 13 147456 ESC 44 OZ & 13 147461 ESC 44 SB 

 

SUMMARY 
 

This is to advise that the Request for Direction staff report respecting a rezoning 

application and Draft Plan of Subdivision application for lands located at 222 Centennial 

Road and 35 Acheson Boulevard to permit the construction of 22 detached dwellings will 

be submitted after the agenda has closed for the Community Council meeting on 

December 4, 2014. 

 

 

 

CONTACT 
Katrien Darling, Senior Planner 

Tel. No. 416 396-7721 

Fax No. 416 396-4265 

E-mail: kdarling@toronto.ca 

 

SIGNATURE 
 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

 

Raymond David, Director 

Community Planning, Scarborough District 
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